
September 26th, 1931

Sir Robert Falconer, K.C.M.G., 
President,
University of Toronto,
Queen*s Paz*, Toronto,

I am very glad to learn that you are 

coming to Montreal on the occasion of the opening of the new 

Theological College. Thle evidence of returning good health 

pleases all your friends here.

This is just a note to ask you to be ny 

guest while you are in Montreal. I hope you will accept,

and if so, you will of course let me kzw by wtot train I 
may expect you.

Ever yours faithfully,


